Dear Families. June 2021

We hope your summer is off to a great start! Teacher placements will not be announced until August; however, the 3rd grade teachers know that families are anxious to start their back to school shopping well before that time. Please be assured that your child will have access to all materials needed for learning. Some students like to bring materials of their own. Below you will find a list of items that all 3rd grade teachers use throughout the year. Enjoy your time this summer and know that all of the 3rd grade teachers are excited to meet you in the fall!

Frequently Used Materials: - Please label all of your child's supplies

- Backpack (no wheels please, they do not fit inside of the lockers)
- Headphones or ear-buds in a plastic baggie labeled with your child's name
- 1 GREEN 1 inch hardcover binder with inside pockets
- 1 marble covered composition book
- 1 dozen #2 pencils please sharpen before bringing to school
- Markers
- Colored pencils please sharpen before bringing to school or crayons
- 1 Highlighter (preferably yellow)
- 3 black Expo markers wide-tip
- 2 BIG glue sticks Student scissors (adult size preferably)
- Pencil sharpener with a container to catch the shavings (not battery/electric)
- Pencil/supply box

Additional supplies for class use:

- 1 box of Kleenex
- 2 bottles of Anti-bacterial Wipes
- I roll of paper towel

The following items should NOT come to school with your child:

- Paint of any kind
- Trapper Keepers or large binders/folders
- Hand held video games (DS, DSi, etc.), Personal music device (iPod, MP3 player, etc.)